Ennis, David, EMNRD

From: Ennis, David, EMNRD

Sent: Thursday, October 12, 2017 4:36 PM
To: Kellermueller, Ronald, DGF

Subject: Copper Flat submittal

Hi Ron,

New Mexico Copper has submitted this response (http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us/MMD/MARP/documents/2017-10-
12RFAlonRevision1toMORP CopperFlatMine SI027RN.pdf) to MMD’s request for additional information regarding their
updated Mining and Reclamation Plan (Revision 1, July 2017). MMD requests DG&F review of this document pursuant to
19.10.6.605 NMAC. Please provide any comments you may have by close-of-business November 3, 2017.

Best,
DJ

DJ Ennis, P.G.
Mining and Minerals Division / 1220 S. St. Francis Drive / Santa Fe, NM 87505
(505) 476-3434 / david.ennis@state.nm.us




